
On Sunday, June 10, 2007 at the age of 64,
Kenneth Blake (Ken) Tutton passed away 
quietly and peacefully in the company of 
family.  Dad to his children, Pappa and Grampa
to his grandchildren, Uncle Kenny to many more,
he will be greatly missed.
Our love for him and grief over his passing
are immeasurable.  But it is only goodbye for 
a moment in time… until we can be with 
him again.
A Celebration of life will take place 10:00 am
Saturday, June 16 at the Glenwood Funeral
Home, 52356 Range Road 232 Sherwood Park,
Alberta.  In lieu of flowers, donations can be
made to the Stollery Children’s Hospital 
in Edmonton, Alberta.

To sign the book of condolences visit
www.glenwoodmemorial.com
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